
     Can you believe the holiday season is

nearly upon us?

     However, we never forget Thanksgiving

at Elmhurst. It is a most important day as we

look around and are so very grateful for our

residents, this glorious campus, our wonderful

employees, our families, and who all believe in

what we do here.

     Your generosity to our Thanksgiving Appeal

is very much appreciated. You allow us to

continue our mission on behalf of our seniors.

     We also salute with pride our veterans for a

ceremony on November 9 @ 2:00 p.m.

     Now it’s time to get ready for our Eggnog

Party on Dec. 3 from 1:00-3:00 p.m. and our

Cookies & Cocoa Open House on December 6

from 6:30-8:30 p.m.

Jamie's Corner

The House of Friendship, a Nonprofit serving Older Adults since 1890
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Contact Us
p. 304.242.0240

f. 304.242.0585

e. jamiec@elmhurstpch.com

a. 1228 National Road Wheeling, WV 26003

w. www.elmhurstpch.com
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Jamie Crow, Executive Director

- Jamie

EGGNOG

Party
 D E C E M B E R  3 ,  2 0 2 3  

1 : 0 0 - 3 : 0 0 P M  

Y O U  A R E  C O R D I A L L Y
I N V I T E D  T O  O U R  A N N U A L

C O L L E C T I O N  B I N S  W I L L  B E
L O A C A T E D  I N  T H E  M A I N

L O B B Y

P L E A S E  C O N S I D E R  D O N A T I N G
U N W R A P P E D  T O Y S ,  W R A P P I N G
P A P E R  O R  C H R I S T M A S  C A R D S

T O  O U R  F R I E N D S  A T  T H E
U N I T E D  W A Y  A N D  A P P A L A C H I A N

C H R I S T M A S  P R O J E C T !   

http://www.elmhurstpch.com/


Food, Friends &
Fun

Kathryn Wallington

Alberta Pappas Bertha Sacco

Rose Humway

Penny GoodwinEmily Wilson Shirley Milton

Charlene Goodwin

Joan Block

Wilda Lee
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October
Scrapbook

ELMHURST |  ISSUE 1 103

Elmhurst

resident, 

Naomi Hupp,

celebrated her

104th birthday!



304.242.0240

Annual
Thanksgiving

Appeal Underway
Since 1890, Elmhurst, The House of

Friendship has been serving the

needs of the older adults in our

community with care and

compassion. We rely on the generous

support of our friends and families to

fulfill our mission of enhancing the

quality of life for those entrusted to

our care. Your donations enrich the

lives of our residents in countless

ways: outstanding care and services,

the extra touches that make life

special, educational and social

programs, activities, 

and so much more! November Birthdays

Residents:
Carolyn Yurko - November 10th

Betty Pokas - November 14th

Consider a Gift
Elmhurst greatly appreciates every

monetary gift. If you are interested in

discussing planned giving

opportunities, contact Jamie Crow,

Executive Director:

HAPPY
BIRTHDAY!
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Staff:
Samantha Kestner - November 14th

Tammy Varner - November 15th

Lacee Smith - November 20th

Kathy Harmon - November 30th

Donate           
      here

With Sincere Appreciation

Chrissy was nominated by Jan Strothers and
Melissa was nominated by Jonathan Droginske.

Employees of the Month:
Chrissy Andrews & Melissa Mansuetto

Naomi Lowe Hupp
John Varlas

In Honor Of


